Resuming In-Person Worship Services February 14

Councils at Pilgrim and Bethany have voted to resume Modified Small Worship Services beginning February 14 at 8:30 am at Pilgrim and 10:30 am at Bethany.
Required COVID-19 Safety Precautions will continue:
· Masks and Social Distancing
· Elimination of singing, social gathering, and coffee time.

Worship Services will also be recorded and posted online. We are working with our Tech Committee to provide live worship available on our website. We are committed to offering worship services online, and we continue to ask for grace as we explore the most efficient way to do this. 
(Note:  If you would like Holy Communion brought to you,
please contact Pastor Emily directly 715-791-4429)

We recognize that congregational members, as well as some council members, may choose not to attend in-person services until we are farther along in the immunization process.
We are working to provide safe options for those who feel they are ready to return to smaller modified services.

Sincerely ~ Bethany Council 
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